
Report Friday, Oct 14, 2022 

Water Truck – Water Theft – reported that this truck, which is part of the construction crew doing the 

Asphalt Rd resurfacing project in Hemwick Place has been filling up the Water Truck from a Fire Hydrant 

in White Oak Springs.  This is the fire hydrant on Gentry Rd, at the corner of Gentry Rd and White Oak 

Trace.  

This is THEFT OF WATER, that the residents of White Oak Springs will be responsible for, therefore this is 

stealing water.  This was unapproved by White Oak Springs HOA, the MUD # 248 and the District # 61 

(Water Company).   

The District #61 was immediately contacted, as they are our “operator” and sent their crews directly to 

investigate.  When the got at the fire hydrant, the truck was still there, but no longer loading water, but 

the water on the ground was a clear indication of what was occurring.  The Truck Driver was giving a 

warning and the District #61 spoke to the foreman doing the road construction in Hemwick Place letting 

them know this was not approved and not allowed.  A temporary water meter was installed for the road 

construction crew and they will be metered and responsible for any water usage from the metered fire 

hydrant.  The HOA Board was told that the meter is installed on the Fire Hydrant nearest to the entrance 

into Hemwick Place.   

If you should see this type of water theft, immediately contact the following numbers in this order: 

Water District # 61 (our Operator) at 281-469-9405 

Non-Emergency Sheriff’s at 713-221-6000, option #6 

HOA Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com 

Action Property Management at 713-686-4692 
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